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This week has been very much 

underpinned by our school vision of 

Respectful Citizens. We began the week 

with an Armistice Day assembly about how 

the 46 countries who were called the 

Allies worked together in the war to 

eventually bring it to an end. We had the 

most amazing support for our Odd Sock 

Day on Tuesday when we considered our 

individuality and talked about the effects 

of bullying and how we can work together 

to tackle it. And finally today we have 

come out in spots(!) for Children in Need 

showing our support for the national 

campaign that supports so many fantastic 

charities across the country.  

 Don't forget that next week 

parents and other family members are 

invited to join the children in their classes 

on Friday afternoon to learn a little more 

about what the children understand about 

human rights. We will also be running a 

workshop on the Friday morning for 

parents, explaining what it means to be a 

Rights Respecting School and how this 

feeds into our curriculum and our vision 

for the school. Have a great weekend.  

Sharon Taylor-Sezgin, Headteacher 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
Parent Workshops at 9am in the library 
Friday 22nd November: What does it mean to be a 
Rights Respecting School? For all parents 
Friday 29th November: Maths for Yr 1&2 parents 
UKS2 Class Assemblies, at 9am in the top hall, 
parents welcome 
Willow Class 21st November 
Rowan Class 28th November  
Cherry Class 19th December  
Other upcoming events in school 
Friday 22nd   November, from 1.45pm Family Day. 
Join your child in class to find out more about our 
Rights Respecting School 
Parenting sessions: 
Tuesday 19th November, 9-10am: last session of 
Calmer, Easier, Gentler Parenting 
Tuesday 3rd December, 9-10am: Managing 
conflict and co-parenting – all welcome 
 

Applications for Nursery and Reception places for 
September 2010 

If you are a current Nursery parent you need to apply for your 
child’s Reception place by 15th January 2020 at the latest. 
 If you have younger children and would like to apply for a 
Nursery place, these applications need to be submitted by 
16th February 2020. 
All applications must now be done online through the local 
authority - if you are having any problems with this please 
make sure you see Ruth who can help you set up an online 
account. 

Upcoming general election 

School will be CLOSED on Thursday 12th 

December, as we are a polling station for the 

general election. If you would like to vote in 

the election but have not yet registered or are 

not sure if you are eligible to vote, please 

come to the schoolhouse on Wednesday 20th 

November where we can help you to register.  

Winter Fair – 6th December 3.20-5pm 
The date for our winter fair is fast approaching and 
we need lots of people to help us make it a 
success. Please let us know if you can help by: 

 Baking a cake or savoury snacks 

 Helping on the day before by preparing the 
filling for our samosas 

 Help on the Friday morning, either making 
wreathes and garden decorations to sell 
(please save any evergreen foliage from 
your garden and bring it in on the day too) 
or making our famous samosas 

 Help just before and during the fair by 
setting up and running a stall 

 Help clear up afterwards 

Email info@chisenhale.towerhamlets.sch.uk  
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